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Here we go again. Didn’t you have enough of a detest in November? Don’t you have 

better things to do instead of raising a dead issue? This will get rejected just like last 

time. But I guess fools can’t let go of bad ideas. I oppose this bill because of the 

blatant stupidity it presents. You lost in November, and you will lose again.  


